NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Agency for Health Care Administration announces the cancellation of the Information Workshop which was scheduled for March 23, 2006, at the Hilton Riverfront in Jacksonville, FL. The subject was going to provide interested persons the opportunity to gather information regarding Medicaid reform, as it relates to its effect on MediPass providers. The Agency will announce the new date and time of this meting in the next issue of the FAW.
